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The August meeting of the HRSMS wa a motor cruise aboard Paul 
Brindza's 42-foot ketch CHRISTEL out of Cook's Marina in Gloucester 
County. This meeting, held on August 12, was attended by seven 
lucky members, and the "business" ports on consisted of feasting on 
shrimp, cheeses, and cold beer provide by Paul. We cruised out 
toward the Chesapeake Bay and watchE the night fall under a 
beautiful starry sky as the shore lights came on. Truly a 
memorable experience and a fitting end to the summer season. 
Obviously, no real business was transacted at this meeting, 
everyone was having too good time to bring anything up. 

Members are reminded that the Fifteenth Annual Conference of 
the Nautical Research Guild will be held in Baton Rouge, Louisiana 
on October 21-23. Some of us ar thinking about travelling to 
Baton Rouge on Amtrak to attend, i you are interested call Bill 
Clarke at 868-6809. You should r ote that we regularly receive 
newsletters and meeting notices f om the Washington Ship Model 
Society. These include a compreh nsive List of Coming Events, 
which details events around the country of interest to ship 
modelers, and are available from U e Purser at our meetings. 

Barry Miles has informed us that he will be in Venice on 
Friday, September 9 (poor guy) and will be unable to host our 
September meeting. The September meeting of the HRSMS, therefore, 
will be held at Bill Fox's office (873-6523) at John J. McMullen 
Associates, Inc., 11771 Rock Landing Drive, Newport News, at 2000 
on that date. This is located in the Oyster Point Office Park as 
shown on the attached map. Bring something to show and tell, and 
we look forward to seeing you there. 

Skipper: Bill Clarke 868-6809 
First Mate: John Cheevers: 875-0732 
Purser: Bill Fox: 253-0310 



Paul and Crew aboard CHRISTEL on 8/12/88 
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ROUTE MAP TO MEETING SITE ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 9 


